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Job No: 1012598 
5 December 2019 

Bay of Plenty Regional Council 
PO Box 364 
Whakatane 3158 
 
 
Attention: Marlene Bosch 
 
 
Dear Marlene 
 

Resource Consent Application: Lawter air discharge replacement application 

 

Please find attached an application to replace Lawter’s existing air discharge consent 61693-AP, 
including the assessment of environmental effects prepared in accordance with Schedule 4 of the 
Resource Management Act 1991. Also attached is completed Form 4C – discharge contaminants to 
air. The consent processing application fee of $2,700 has been paid separately by Lawter. 

We appreciate that it is a busy time in the lead up to Christmas and are comfortable with BoPRC 
extending the timeframe to enable a s88 determination. We consider that the application meets the 
requirements of s88(3) being a complete application suitable for notification as requested by the 
applicant. 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the application. My last day in the office 
before Christmas is 20 December 2019, returning on 6 January 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Romae Calland 
Principal Planner 
 
5-Dec-19 
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